
 

 
Media announcement  
For immediate release - 06 October 2025 
 

UNOPS Executive Director to participate in 
Global Gateway Forum in Brussels 
​
Jorge Moreira da Silva, United Nations Under-Secretary-General and 
UNOPS Executive Director, will be in Brussels from 8 to 10 October.  
 
During his visit, Mr. Moreira da Silva will speak at the Global Gateway Forum 2025, 
organized by the European Commission, in the panel on Strategizing Global Partnerships on 
Friday 10 October (09:00-10:30), alongside the European Commissioner for International 
Partnerships, among others. He will discuss the implementation of the Global Gateway 
initiative, including the key role of public-private partnerships, and share insights from 
practical solutions implemented by UNOPS in some of the most challenging contexts.  
 
Mr. Moreira da Silva will also meet several European officials, partner countries and other 
development partners. 
 
ENDS 
 
 
Press contact details: 
 
For more information and media requests, please contact Jérôme de Thysebaert, Senior 
Communications and Partnerships Officer, UNOPS Brussels Liaison Office 
jeromedt@unops.org 
 
 
About UNOPS 
 
UNOPS offers practical solutions across peace and security, humanitarian and 
development operations. We help the United Nations, governments and other partners, 
such as the European Union and its Member States, to manage projects, and deliver 
sustainable infrastructure and procurement across the world. Read more: www.unops.org. 
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